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e-CTIM No.59/2009 16 December 2009 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS 
                                                                                             
 
 
 
 

To all Members 
 
Kindly be informed that in the interest of rotation of the services of auditors, the 
Institute wishes to appoint new auditors to undertake the annual statutory audit of 
its accounts for the year ending 31 December 2010. In connection with this intention, 
the Institute will be requesting for quotations from various audit firms. 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
ANN VONG (MS) 
Executive Director 
 

  
 

  
 
For queries or feedback on the CTIM  e-circular, please email communications@ctim.org.my. 

 
Disclaimer 

Although the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (formerly known as Malaysian Institute of Taxation) has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in the CTIM e-circular, the Institute / each party providing the material 
displayed herein expressly disclaim all and any liability or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in the contents of 
the CTIM e-circular or for anything done or omitted to be done by any such person in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the 
whole or any part of the contents of the CTIM e-circular. 

 
 


